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Voyager Travel Advetners Announces Summer Tours
Denver, CO—February 27, 2020—Voyager Travel Adventures, an adventure tour operator based in Denver, has announced three new travel opportunities for the summer months. The companies president, David Nehls, claims these are the most exciting tours the company offers. David recommends trying them all. Company vice president, Lisa Weitzner, agrees.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The the new tours, says David, include an African safari, snorkeling in the Caribbean, and kayaking  in Alaska. Like all Voyager adventures, these new tours include first-class meals and high-quality accommodations, small group sizes, and a experienced guide.



